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    Application No. N/A        Date:  2/4/21  
 
Notice No. SPN 21-08                    Closing Date:  2/20/21  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE LIST ADDRESS UPDATE FOR THE PITTSBURGH DISTRICT 
 
1. TO ALL WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:  The public notice is the Corps’ primary 
method of advising all interested parties of activities proposed for which a Clean Water 
Act Section 404 or Section 10 Rivers and Harbors Act permit is sought and of soliciting 
comments and information necessary to evaluate the probable impact on the public 
interest. In accordance with 33 CFR 325.3(d)(4), the Pittsburgh District is updating the 
public notice mailing list on file.  Given the method that public notice responses have 
been received over the course of the past several years, the Pittsburgh District has 
decided to transition to electronic transmittal of all future public notices.  
 
2. If you specifically request to still receive a hard copy public notice, you must 
indicate so in a response to this notice.  If you are receiving this notice and no longer 
wish to be on the mailing list, please indicate so in a return email to the address listed 
below.  
 
3.  It is presumed that all interested parties and agencies still wish to respond to 
public notices; therefore, a lack of response will be interpreted as meaning that there is 
no objection to remaining on the list.   
 
4.  If you are receiving this notice and are aware of other potentially interested 
parties that are not receiving the notice, please forward this notice to them in the event 
they wish to be added.   
 
5.  Responses to this notice should be received by the closing date of this notice 
(found at the top) and directed to the Regulatory Division public notice address:   
 

Regulatory.Publicnotices@Usace.Army.Mil 
 

FOR THE DISTRICT ENGINEER: 
 
        //SIGNED// 
        By Tyler J. Bintrim for: 
         
        Scott A. Hans 
        Regulatory Division Chief 
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